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THURSDAY, 11 SEPTEMBER – The Youth Council

and Officers of Felda Sahabat Territory paid a courtesy
visit to the new Deputy Vice-Chancellor of Student
Affairs and Alumni (HEPA) Universiti Malaysia Sabah
(UMS), Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ismail Ali.

The visit headed by Youth and Sports Officer, Felda
Sahabat Territory, Ayuh Husain was aimed at introducing
leaders of the Youth Council and Youth Officers of Felda
Sahabat Territory. 

According to Ayuh, it was also as an effort to strengthen strategic ties in the education and social agenda especially in
realising the National Agenda particularly to the settlers and community of Felda Sahabat Territory.

“Various collaboration will continue to be carried out with UMS such as those through PeRsada that has become

ambassadors to Felda children in this university,” he said.

He also congratulated Dr. Ismail on his appointment as the new Deputy Vice-Chancellor HEPA UMS.

Meanwhile, Dr. Ismail explained that UMS through HEPA Department would continue to support Felda Sahabat

through their programmes. Also present was the Sabah Publicity Department Head, Asmarah Rikun. – SS (fl)
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